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From: Jacob Grieve 
Sent: Thursday, 8 December 2016 2:40 p.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: Increase APC fees concern.

Dear Dental Council,

I wish to express my concern about the escalating cost for the Annual Practicing Certificate. This increased expense
could be avoided by working more closely with the NZ dental association for the bulk of the codes of practice.

I support regulation of the dental industry, to protect the public, but in an efficient and cost effective manner.

Regards,

Jacob Grieve, BDS, FRACDS.




